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President Message Spring 2017 

Greeting everyone... This spring was kind to our community. The ice was off the lake much earlier than in previous 

years. The melt runoff was gradual therefore LakeShoreHeights experienced very little overland flooding. Spring 

also is a time when our seasonal residents start to open up their summer homes and the hub of LSH comes to life. 

As I took a walk about in the community, I reflected upon all of what transpired last summer. Between the 

Community events and the completed projects, it was a busy one!!! The 2016 summer season events began with 

the Community Yard Sale, followed by the Family Picnic, Swim Program, Pancake Breakfast, Horseshoe 

Tournament, Golf Tournament, ending with the newest event, LSH night at a Manitoba Moose Hockey Game.  

The community continued to see improvements as numerous projects were completed throughout the summer 

months. Park benches and a picnic table with seating were purchased thanks to the financial assistance of both the 

Municipality and your membership fees. The remainder of the projects included, a ramp leading to the community 

shed, enhancing the walkway with steps down to the volley ball beach, as well as the installation of a Deadman 

system to further anchor the main beach stair structure.  

With perseverance and ongoing contact with the Municipality, one major Public Works related project took place.  

The brushing of the main ditch that runs from Northshore Road to Road 102, down 102 towards West Street was 

finally attended too. The next crucial step is in ensuring that Public Works completes the survey to properly grade 

the main ditch to allow water to drain towards the lake. This is intended to divert rain/snow melt runoffs to 

alleviate some of the overland flooding experienced by many of our residents. 

We invite you to attend the 2017 Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Sunday May 21
st

 @ 11 am at the Community 

Covered Structure, located on West St & Lakeview Rd, where the planning of this year’s affairs will take place. Your 

presence is valued, your opinion matters and your votes make a difference. 

On behalf of the Executive Team, we extend a huge Thank You to the numerous volunteers that continually 

contribute their time, talents and efforts.  It goes without saying, that all that’s been accomplished within our 

community would not have occurred without the help of volunteers. Many many hours are put forth whether it is 

going door to door collecting memberships, organizing and preparing for an event or the physical labour necessary 

to complete a project. 

I am proud to be part of this great cottage community and thank all of you that continue to support and influence 

the positive changes Lakeshore Heights has experienced. 

Warm Regards, 

Edith  

 
2016-17 Executive Team 

President  Edith Summerfeldt  Vice President  Anna Gunn  

   Treasurer Glenn Bunston         Secretary Carol Markiewich 

 

Next Newsletter June 17
th
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   Friendly Reminders...    Area Speed...Please pick up...Courteous Riders & Vehicle Operators Wanted
   

                           

              

Please follow the rules of the roadways... As the Roads have People Walking and Riding Bicycles too  

WWee  aallll  wwaanntt  ttoo  bbee  ssaaffee  aass  wwee  eennjjooyy  aa  ssttrroollll  iinn  CCoottttaaggee  CCoouunnttrryy    

Grand Marias Transfer Stations on HWY 12 Closed Tuesday & Wednesdays. Drop off household garbage 

small fee required.  Recyclables including TV/Electronics, Waste oil. Grass/leaves are free of charge 

Annual LakeShoreHeights Membership $ 20.00 per household 

Last season membership expire June 30, 2017      

Street Representatives will be doing a door to door collection till mid July 

Cheque can be mailed to LakeShoreHeights Association Box 280 Grand Marais MB RoE oTo 

 

Three LSH Community Bulletin Boards are located 

West ST & Beach Blvd at the Basketball court ... Paper copy of Newsletter found here & in Literature box 

West ST & Lake Ave at the Main Beach ... Paper copy of Newsletter found here & in Literature box 

West ST & Lakeview RD ...  found under the covered structure 

      LSH Area Quiet Time 11:oo pm to 7:oo am 

 

We are asking for Members of our Community to Step forward and become a Volunteer  ... 

Membership collections during the weekdays, Events, Maintenance, Upkeep are needed.   

Please contact Edith or Anna in person or Via email (address above) 

Next Newsletter June 17
th

  


